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17th October 2024 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 

Year 5 and Year 6 Girls Football 
 
 

St James’ girls will be starting their CVL League campaign on Monday 11th November, at 
Hebburn Comprehensive School at 12.30pm. This will be the first of four rounds of football 
across the school year, after the postponement of the first round of fixtures. 
 
With this in mind, there will be a trial for the girls to attend next Thursday 24th October at 
lunchtime. The children attending the trial will go for any early lunch at 12pm, and then go outside 
from 12.25pm -12.55pm to play a number of small-sided games. Children who want to try out for 
the team will need to wear their St James PE kit on the day with trainers (football boots may be 
worn during the trial if they have them).  
 
If successful, your child will receive a letter that afternoon about that upcoming round of games on 
Monday 11th November. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mr Monaghan 
Football Coach 
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